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Neil Chaplin Your ref: CS/EP/NC
Coventry City Council Our ref: SP27/WMS
Environmental Protection

Environmental Health

Broadgate House

Broadgate

Coventry, CV1 INH

19™ July 2006
Dear Mr Chaplin
Pollution prevention and Control Regulations 2000 (As amended). Statutory consultation for
Part B application for: Superior Paint and Powder Coating, Unit 2A & 3 Curriers Close,
Canley, Coventry, CV4 §AW.

Thank you for your letter dated 12" July 2006 consulting English Nature on the above-mentioned
application.

We note that there are no designated nature conservation sites present within | km of this
installation. We therefore have no comments to make with regards to this application.

Yours sincerel

Dr Helen Wake
Review of Consents Officer

Tel: 01743 282010
email: helen.wakew english-nature.org.uk
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Coventry m

Teaching Primary Care Trust

Coventry Teaching Primary Care Trust
Christchurch House
Greyfriars Lane

Coventry
CV12GQ
th Tel: (024) 7655 2225
4™ August 2006 Fax: (024) 7622 6280
Neil Chaplin
Environmental Protection Officer
City Services

Public Protection
Environmental Health
Broadgate House
Broadgate

Coventry CV1 1NH

Dear Mr Chaplin

Re: Pollution Prevention and Control (England and Wales)
Regulation 2000
Superior Paint and Powder Coating, Units 2A and 3 Curriers Close,
Canley, Coventry CV4 8AW

A copy of your application was received by Coventry Primary Care Trust on 4"
August 2006.

This has been forwarded to our advisors, the Chemical Hazards and Poisons
Division of the Health Protection Agency, Birmingham and we will contact you
again when we have received their comments.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely

QO Dr Peter Barker
Acting Director of Public Health
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12" September 2006

Neil Chaplin

Environmental Protection Officer
City Services

Public Protection

Environmental Health
Broadgate House

Broadgate

Coventry CV1 1NH

Dear Mr Chaplin

Coventry [m

Teaching Primary Care Trust

Coventry Teaching Primary Care Trust
Christchurch House

Greyfriars Lane

Coventry

CVv1 2GQ

Tel: (024) 7655 2225
Fax: (024) 7622 6280

Re: Pollution Prevention and Control (England and Wales)

Regulation 2000

Superior Paint and Powder Coating, Units 2A and 3 Curriers Close,

Canley, Coveniry CV4 BAW

| enclose the comments of Coventry Primary Care Trust on the above proposal
as prepared for us by the Chemical Hazards Management and Research Centre

of the University of Birmingham.

Yours sincerely

Dr Peter Barker

{¢ Interim Director of Public Health
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Chemical Hazards
and Poisons Division

Dr Peter Barker
Acting Director of Public Health
. . Health Protecti

Coventry Teaching Primary Care Trust on Agency

Christchurch House g:ntrc; fo|r deiation,

Greyfriars Lane emical an
Environme

Coventry ntal Hazards

CV1 2GQ Chemicals Hazards and
Poisons Division
Birmingham
Birmingham Research Park
97 Vincent Drive
Edgbaston

11" August 2006 Birmingham B15 28Q
Tel +44 (0)121 414 7581
Fax +44 (0)121 414 3827
www.hpa.org.uk

Dear Peter,

Re: LAPPC Application for Superior Paint and Powder Coating Limited

The Health Protection Agency has received from Coventry Teaching Primary Care Trust an LA-PPC
application to operate Superior Paint and Powder Coating Limited. This process principally consists of
powder and wet spray industrial finishing operations.

The main emissions of concern are point and fugitive source emissions of particulates and volatile
organic compounds (VOCs). However, these emissions are reduced through the employment of fully
contained systems, the use of multi-filtration systems and local exhaust ventilation (LEV).

Due to the abatement systems in place, it is unlikely that there will be any impact on local human health
receptors from this installation. Nevertheless, we recommend that the Regulator ensure that best
available techniques are employed so that the emission limits are met, as set out in the relevant
Process Guidance Note.

Local Health issues

Based on the application, this installation does not present any obvious cause for concern providing itis -
well managed and maintained. However, if you are aware of any health issues in this area we
recommend you inform the Regulator.

Kindest regards

Dr Toby Smith, Environmental Scientist

Mr John Dyer, Environmental Scientist

Mr Paul Fisher, Environmental Scientist 1.1y | D313 IgnNd
Mr Andrew Kibble, Head of Unit

oizdas k. - 0 TUw



	SPPC consult response 1.pdf
	SPPC consult response.pdf



